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I strongly support the proposal to update Chapter 173-423 WAC, Clean Vehicles Program and
Chapter 173-400 WAC, General Regulations for Air Pollution Sources.

The proposed updates will:

• Ensure that automakers provide an increasing amount of clean, zero emissions passenger vehicles
for Washingtonians. Additionally, automakers will be pushed to provide clean vehicles at a reduced
price for community mobility programs (the Advanced Clean Cars II rule).
• Reduce harmful, smog-forming pollution from new heavy trucks through stronger vehicle
standards (the Heavy-Duty Omnibus Low NOx rule).
• Provide for collecting information on vehicle fleets in Washington to better shape future
pollution-reducing policy (the Fleet Reporting Requirement).

Thank you for your attention.


